ASRAA to meet in Pitka Point

(Continued from Page Eighteen)

The Association for Stranded
Rural Alaskans wants to remind
the people of Pitkas Pt., that a
crime prevention workshop will
be held at the city office on
Tuesday, Feb. 28 at 6:30 p.m.
The workshop will cover crime
prevention tips for Pitkas Pt.
residents that plan to visit An
chorage or any other large Alas-
kan cities in the future. The

workshop 1s free and will last
about one hour. For more infor-
mation contact Bill Gaudreau
(Goodrow) at 272-3055 or Pit-
kas Pt. Town Hall at 438.2631.
Another workshop will be held
at the St. Mary’s city hall on
Wednesday, Feb. 29, 7 pam.
For information contact Bill
Gaudreau (Goodrow) or St.
Mary’s Town Hall at 438-2515.




